7692

DISPATCHED

16DEC 1982

TO MINISTER'S OFFICE

16 DEC 1982 Hon M A Connelly MP Parliament Buildings WELLINGTON

Dear Mr Connelly

Thank you for your letter of 27 October 1982 enclosing a copy of a circular letter which you have received from the New Zealand Home Birth Association. I have also received a copy of this circular and I enclose a copy of my reply to the association, for your information.

Yours sincerely

(Sgd) A.G. MALCOLM

A G Malcolm Minister of Health

Ms H.Kemp,
National Secretary,
The New Zealand Home Birth Association,
P.O.Box 11-412,
WELLINGTON.

For your information.

MICHAEL CONNELLY
Member of Parliament for Yaldhurst.